
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Appoint Tracy Pullar (formerly Tracy Cascio) to the Veteran Administration Representative
seat on the Council on Homelessness with a term expiration of December 31, 2017, as
recommended by the Family and Human Services Committee. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Contra Costa Council on Homelessness is appointed by the Board of Supervisors and
charged with providing advice and input on the operations of homeless services, program
operations, and program development efforts in Contra Costa County. Total council
membership consists of 18 appointed seats with each seat serving two year terms. Members
are composed of homeless or formerly homeless persons, community members,
educational/vocational services, health care, housing providers, law enforcement, local
government, the faith community, and homeless service providers including the Veteran
Administration. There are currently three vacancies in the Philanthropy, Veteran
Administration, and Consumer/Consumer Advocate - Alternate seats.
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Action of Board On:   10/17/2017 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Enid Mendoza, (925)
335-1039

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    October  17, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 40

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: FAMILY & HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE

Date: October  17, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: APPOINTMENT TO THE COUNCIL ON HOMELESSNESS



Due to an administrative error, Tracy Cascio was vacated from the Veteran Administration
Representative seat and the Council on Homelessness has voted in favor of re-instating Ms.
Cascio to the seat. The Family and Human Services Committee reviewed and approved the
appointment recommendation at their July 31, 2017 meeting. After the Family and Human
Services Committee approval, Ms. Cascio notified staff of her recent last name change.
Therefore, this action is to appoint Ms. Tracy Pullar (formerly Tracy Cascio). 



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The seat will remain vacant.

ATTACHMENTS
T Cascio COH Application 


